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Item Description: Renew the license agreement with Verizon Wireless for site 133762 

(Springfield) 

 

Summary Recommendation: Staff recommends approval to renew the License 

Agreement with Verizon Wireless for the South Tower – Springfield site 133762 

 

Executive Summary/Background: 

 The County currently has a license agreement in place with Verizon Wireless 

which allows co-location of radio antennas at their site 133762 - Springfield.  The 

terms of the agreement are August 2006 to August 2011, with three additional 

five year renewals unless otherwise cancelled (2011-2016, 2016-2021, 2021-

2026). 

 The county owns, operates and maintains its own equipment. There are no 

payments to Verizon. 

 The radio frequencies used are already identified and coordinated with Verizon. 

 The agreement can be terminated with 90 days written notice with or without 

cause. 

 The Fire Chief / EMA Director has indicated he would like the agreement to 

continue.  

 

Alternatives for Commission to Consider: 

1. Board approval to allow the license agreement with Verizon Wireless for site ID 

133762 (Springfield) to continue 

2. Cancel the agreement. 

 

Recommended Alternative: 1 

Other Alternatives: 2 

Department Review: Purchasing, EEMA 

Funding Source: None 

Attachments: License Agreement 

 

 

 

 


